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Plain, white T-Shirt/polo shirt
A blue school jumper in cold weather

Black shorts, plain black tracksuit
bottoms or black leggings

Trainers/black pumps
Elasticated blue, black or white headscarf

(if appropriate)

PE TIMETABLE

Children must wear their PE uniform from
home on the day of their PE lesson

Reception Admissions 2025
Is your child due to start school in September 2025?

Applications can be made online through the Birmingham City
Council website www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions until
the final deadline of 15th January 2025. Offer notifications will

be sent on 16 April 2025.
Parents who apply late are less likely to be offered one of their

preferred schools. 

Dear Parents/Carers

Welcome back! We hope that you have had a lovely holiday. We have had a
great start to the term, the children have settled back into their learning well.

Attendance
Please ensure that your child attends school everyday and on time. Children will
receive a raffle ticket if, they achieve 100% attendance this half term. The raffle
will take place on Friday 14th February. If your child's raffle ticket is chosen, we
will contact you to collect a supermarket voucher.

Consultation meeting
Regarding the Relationships and Sex Education, we would like to clarify that we
will consult with you again in March 2025 regarding the sex education aspect.
Please can I remind you that all parents have the right to withdraw their child(ren)
from the sex education lessons.

If you have any questions or queries, please contact the school office by emailing
enquiry@heathmount.excelsiormat.org

Have a lovely weekend.
Miss Cross
Headteacher




